

Brazos Bend Elementary

## Counselor Corner

August 2025

## Welcome to Brazos Bend Elementary!

Greetings Brazos Bend Elementary Families! Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year!! I am super excited about this school year; and I can't wait to see all of our Bullfrogs walking through the doors of our wonderful school!

I am Ms. Guzman, the new school counselor. I'm elated to join Fort Bend ISD! This will be my  $4^{th}$  year as an elementary school counselor.

My goal as a school counselor is to make a positive impact on the lives of all students and to encourage self-love, kindness and appreciation for their individual uniqueness. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns, I will be glad to help!

Direct Line: 281.634.5201

Email: aurelia.guzman@fortbendisd.gov

All Smiles, Ms. Aurelia Guzman



Click the bullfrog if you'd like to schedule a meeting!



Throughout the month of August, I will be introducing myself to your child through "Meet the Counselor" lessons. During these sessions, I will explain my role at Brazos Bend Elementary and discuss the various ways I am available to support students academically, socially, and emotionally throughout the school year.

## Gifted & Talented Information

Is your child exceptionally bright and do they seem far more advanced when you compare them to their peers? Consider referring your child for testing to see if they will qualify for the FBISD Gifted and Talented Program. FBISD is accepting GT referrals online from

August 12th -September 30th.



https://gt.fortbendisd.com/

All referrals must be submitted on-line by 9/30/2025.